
From: Gloede, Carl
To: Lund, Thomas
Cc: Schauf, Mary
Subject: RE: T. Sushi. 301 W. Johnson
Date: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 3:40:33 PM

I have talked with the applicant in reference to T. Sushi – 301 W. Johnson Street.
 
While I do not have concerns with a restaurant at this location, I do have concerns that the
location has considerable space in addition to the first floor.  There is a basement, a second
floor and a third floor.  There needs to be clarification in the plan on future use of the
basement and upper floor along with access control during hours of operation to these
areas.
 
Police will not support a entertainment license for this location in relation to this
application at any time in the future.
 
I would request the following conditions to the application:
 
-Conduct business as a restaurant during all hours of operation. 
-Full restaurant menu available during all hours of operation.
-No use of the basement or upper floors as part of this license application other than
storage. 
 
If the conditions are not acceptable to the applicant or the committee, I would respectfully
request a referral in order to meet with applicant or member of the committee to discuss
concerns.
 
Carl Gloede
Captain of Police: Central District
City of Madison Police Department
211 S. Carroll St.
Madison, WI 53703
 

 

From: Lund, Thomas 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 2:59 PM
To: Gloede, Carl
Subject: RE: T. Sushi. 301 W. Johnson
 
Yes it is.
 
- thanks
 

mailto:/O=CITYOFMADISON/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PD GLOEDE
mailto:TLund@cityofmadison.com
mailto:MSchauf@cityofmadison.com


From: Gloede, Carl 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 1:51 PM
To: Lund, Thomas
Subject: T. Sushi. 301 W. Johnson
 
Will this be on the 12/21 ALRC agenda?
 
Carl Gloede
Captain of Police: Central District
City of Madison Police Department
211 S. Carroll St.
Madison, WI 53703
 

 


